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Notice to Fish Harvesters 
 

 

EKME:4274326  

 

PEI GASPEREAU BAIT FISHERY 

   

 

Charlottetown, PE – April 26, 2022  - Fisheries and Oceans Canada (DFO) – Gulf Region 

wishes to advise the PEI gaspereau bait gillnet licence holders that the weekend closures are as 

follows: beginning from 8:00 hrs each Saturday to 08:00 hrs on the following Monday. 

 

While fishing under the authority of this licence, the Vessel Registration Number (VRN) or the 

Vessel Identification Number (VIN) must be displayed on a float or buoy attached to the gear. 

   

 

NEW management measures to be implemented for the 2022 fishing season: 

 

Discarding of Waste/Garbage 

 

The licence licence holder/operator is prohibited from discarding in Canadian fisheries waters 

from their vessel any item that may be harmful to fish or fish habitat including but not limited to 

plastics, ropes, fishing gear, garbage bags, fuel, oil, rags, glass, bottles, metal, extruded 

polystyrene foam (e.g. Styrofoam) and tires. 

 

All other management measures will remain the same for the 2022 season.  
 
 

FOR INFORMATION: 

 

Kim Hill 

Resource Management Officer 

Fisheries and Oceans Canada 

Charlottetown, PE 

902-566-7933 

Ben Moore 

A/ Chief Resource Management 

Fisheries and Oceans Canada 

Charlottetown, PE 

902-370-7094 

kim.lowe@dfo-mpo.gc.ca                                      benjamin.moore@dfo-mpo.gc.ca  
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